
 

 

 

Term 1 Week 2 2025 
Dear Students, Parents and Staff, 

I am so excited to welcome all students and families to the new school year! Whether you're 
returning to familiar classrooms or starting a brand new adventure with us, I am thrilled to 
have you as part of our school community here at Cana Catholic Primary School. As a new 
member of the Cana Catholic School community myself, I want to thank those who have 
welcomed me with open arms, big smiles and warm words. I look forward to leading Cana 
Catholic Primary School in the days ahead.  

Our dedicated staff are here to support every student to reach their full potential. Together, 
we will make this year memorable and full of success. This success can only be achieved if all 
parents, students and staff promise to work together for the good of the entire community. I 
look forward to creating an inclusive, positive and inspiring school where everyone can 
thrive.  

I am happy to speak with parents and carers in person where possible, please don’t hesitate 
to email me at principal@canahillside.catholic.edu.au and I will endeavour to respond in a 
timely manner.  As a Catholic school community, we pray: 

Dear Father, 

Be with us today, Fill our hearts with joy 

Fill our minds with learning, Fill our classrooms with peace. 

Fill our lessons with fun, Fill our friendships with kindness. 

Fill our school with love. Help us to be like Jesus and to do what He tells us to do. 

We ask this in your name. AMEN 

All members of the Cana Catholic School Community are reminded to abide by the MACS 
Code of Conduct for Parents. Child Safety is an important, non negotiable priority for all 
schools, and as Principal my responsibility is to ensure that all children are safe at all times. 
At times, children may disagree with each other and physically or verbally fight with each 
other. If this occurs at school, it is the responsibility of the school staff to manage this. Under 
no circumstances, are parents allowed to approach another child to ‘speak’ or ‘deal with’ a 
situation regardless of how upset they may be. This is a clear breach of the Child Safety 
Parent Code of Conduct and I will then follow this up formally. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

All members of the community need to be in partnership and to always be respectful of 

each other during all interactions - face to face or on social media. We are role models for 

our children and need to be reflective of our communications and actions. If there are any 

concerns please see your child’s classroom teacher as the first point of contact, or you can 

contact the Principal on principal@canahillside.catholic.edu.au  
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A few facts about me: 

-​ I love to learn- I have 2 Masters Degrees, one in Educational Leadership and one in 

Student Wellbeing as well as Bachelor degrees and Postgraduate Certificates. 

-​ I love to travel, both overseas and within Australia 

-​ My family and friends are my most treasured possessions. 

-​ I love to watch the mighty Carlton Blues play in the AFL. Go Baggers- 2025 is our 

year! 

Have a great week ahead. 

Alison Bretag 

Principal 

Dates for your Calendar (more to come) 

Term 1, 2025 

Wednesday 29th January 
Term 1 begins  - Prep to Grade 6 starts at 8:45am, ​
Prep’s finish at 1pm on Wednesday 29th, Thursday 30th, Friday 31st. 

Wednesday 5th February   No Preps students 
Monday-Wednesday 10-12 Feb Parent Chats after school 
Wednesday 12th February   No Preps students 
Wednesday 19th February   No Preps students 
Wednesday 26th February   No Preps students 
Monday 3rd March School Photo Day 
Monday March 10th Labour Day Public Holiday 
Monday 24th March School Closure - Professional Development Day, no students 
Tuesday 24th March School Closure - Professional Development Day, no students 
Friday 4th April Last day of Term 1 for students- 1pm finish for students 

Term 2, 2025 
Monday 21st April Easter Public holiday- no school  
Tuesday 22nd April Term 2 begins 
Friday 25th April ANZAC Day Public holiday-no school 
Sunday 18th May Sacrament of Confirmation- Year 6 students 
Monday May 19th  School Closure Day- Professional Development Day, no students 
Monday 9th June King’s Birthday public holiday 
Thursday June 26th Parent Teacher Interviews by appointment- no students onsite 
Friday 4th July Last day of Term 2 for students- 1pm finish for students 

Term 3, 2025 
Monday July 21st Term 3 begins 
Saturday 16th August Sacrament of First Eucharist- Year 4 
Friday 19th September Last day of Term 3 for students- 1pm finish for students 

Term 4, 2025 
Tuesday October 7th Sacrament of Reconciliation- Year 3 students 
Monday November 3rd School Closure Day- no students 
Tuesday November 4th Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Wednesday 10th December  Year 6 graduation 
Tuesday 16th December  Last day of Term 4 for students 

 



This calendar does not include fundraising and community engagement activities- such as 

Mother’s Day or the Colour Fun Run. These dates will be set at the first Parents and 

Friends Committee meeting to be held on Tuesday February 25th at 2pm in the Staffroom. 

All welcome to attend. Please email Belinda belinda.1787@gmail.com The more the 

merrier! 

2025 Sacrament Dates 

 Dear Families,  

Below are the dates that the Sacraments will be celebrated at the different year 

levels. 

These dates include a Family Evening and the Sacrament date. More details of the 

grades / times will be advised closer to the date. 

First Reconciliation – Grade 3 

Family Evening – Tuesday 9th September 2025 

Sacrament Evenings – Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th October 

 

Holy Communion – Grade 4                                                         ​  

Family Evening – Thursday 31st July 2025  

Sacrament Day – Saturday 16th August 

 

Confirmation – Grade 6 

 Family Evening – Tuesday 13th May 

Sacrament Day – Sunday 18th May 
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2025 Staff Allocation 
Please see below the appointed staff for 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 



 

 

 



​
Canteen Service 

-​ Canteen orders will commence next week on Mondays and Wednesdays. 
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